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DATE: May 26, 2015 

 
The Sheriff’s Foundation of York County Inc. is seeking support from local businesses 

 

YORK COUNTY, SC - Sheriff Bruce Bryant and the directors of the Sheriff’s Foundation of York County 

Inc. are excited to announce a new Foundation fund raising initiative.  Beginning Tuesday May 26th, 2015, 

the company, Law Enforcement Publications, will be contacting York County business owners to give 

them an opportunity to purchase advertising that will be placed on a calendar for the year 2016.  The 

proceeds from the advertisements that the Foundation receives will supplement funds earned from the 

annual Foundation golf tournament and will be used to further the Foundation’s charitable purposes. 

 

Thus far, proceeds raised from all Sheriff’s Foundation initiatives have allowed the Foundation to give 

$49,000 in scholarship money to York County students.  An additional $9,000 has been used to purchase 

back packs and school supplies for York County students in need.  Money raised will also benefit school 

Safety Patrol programs, will fund the Foundation’s annual Law Enforcement Day at  The Children’s 

Attention Home and provides financial support for Boy Scout Explorer Post 1786. 

 

Law Enforcement Publications is based out of Morristown, Tennessee. Citizens can learn more about LEP 

Calendars via this website link. https://lepcalendars.com/   

 

Sheriff Bryant has provided Law Enforcement Publications with a letter that will be provided to business 

owners so that they can participate with confidence that the Sheriff and the Sheriff’s Foundation of York 

County have authorized the publication of this calendar. 

 

The Sheriff’s Foundation of York County, Inc. is a 501(c) (3) non-profit organization. The Foundation 

recognizes that effective law enforcement is the cornerstone of a free and safe society. The Sheriff’s 

Foundation of York County, Inc., is committed to a vision of the future that ensures quality, integrity, 

accountability and increased public support for the law enforcement profession. 
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